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November 30, 1999 

President Norman Lamm 

Yeshiva University 

500 West 185" Street 
New York, NY 10033-3299 

Dear Norman, 

I want to thank you ever so much for the inscribed copies of your most recent 
publication. They will make for good company, like their author, a source of 
wisdom and inspiration. I admire the scope of your learning, the level of your 

energy and the warmth of your scholarship. 

May you go from strength to strength. 

Warm regards, 
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